Both the Chad A. Jacobs Memorial and the Wonderland Wizards Scholarship applications are available for the 2016-2017 season. Per the scholarship policy, only players at the Mite through Bantam levels are eligible to apply for financial assistance. To apply for either or both scholarships, please complete the applications posted under the Documents tab.  The application deadlines are as follows:
	Program
	Due Date

	Travel
	May 8, 2016

	House
	September 4, 2016





Please ensure that applications are complete, include all required supporting documentation and submitted by the established deadlines. Late and incomplete applications will not be considered.  Application for the scholarship does not guarantee receipt.  Award notifications for Travel players will be sent by May 22nd and for House players by September 18th.

Applications can be submitted in one of two ways:

1. Scanned and emailed directly to Wendy Naclerio at wendywlo@yahoo.com; or
2. All documentation dropped off at the grey lockbox outside the Stadium rink at the Wonderland of Ice and placed in a sealed envelope addressed to:  

Wendy Naclerio
Scholarship Committee Liaison
CONFIDENTIAL 
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PLEASE DO NOT MAIL THE APPLICATION TO THE WONDERLAND WIZARDS P.O. BOX.

Any questions regarding the applications, please contact Wendy Naclerio, Scholarship Committee Liaison by email at wendywlo@yahoo.com.


